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SB 3106 – RELATING TO THE UNIVERSITY OF HAWAII  
 
 
Chair Taniguchi, Vice Chair Kahele and members of the committee, thank you for the 

opportunity to submit written testimony on SB 3106 authorizing the issuance of general 

obligation bonds and appropriate funds for improvements to UH controlled facilities. The 

University of Hawai‘i supports the intent of this bill provided that its passage does not 

replace or adversely impact priorities as indicated in the University’s Board of Regents 

Approved Executive Biennium Budget. 

  
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


